
Dear all P.6 English Group A kids,  
 I am really thankful to be your English teacher again this year because 

all of you are always so cheerful and lovely.  

Kaycee, Matthew, Eason and Charlotte, our dear subject leaders, we 

are proud to have you to be our leaders. Thank you for giving a helping hand to 

everyone in need. You are my “super” helper. 👐  

Pinky, Coco, Cayden and Hillary have beautiful minds. You are really 

helpful and responsible. You like sharing with and listening to others. Great 

friends! 

Hinson, Apple and Ghofran, although you are shy, Miss Chan loves to 

see your gentle smile. Thanks for talking to me. Keep shinning.  

Billy, Andy, Hysen and Kelly, you are learning better day by day. Miss 

Chan can see your hard work. Hope you can keep up in secondary school. 

Ethan Alison,  Mars and Brian are always caring and 

energetic. Thanks for making our classroom full of laughter.     

Gp A, thank you for doing so well! Keep going in English and 

one day you will shine like stars. 🌟  

Miss Chan will miss you all!       Miss Chan 5th June,2024 


